
Hello
May!

It sure feels like Summer, and Salidans
love being outside in this weather!

Walk, run, scoot, or bike yourself down to
Riverside Park on May 25th & 26th for

Bluegrass On The Arkansas!

Near the headwaters of the Arkansas
River, you will find a delightful venue for

your holiday weekend and an opportunity
to enjoy bluegrass music, food, drink, and

fun for all ages.

Check out the awesome lineup of
performers who will be taking the stage!

https://bluegrassonthearkansas.org/
https://bluegrassonthearkansas.org/schedule/
https://bluegrassonthearkansas.org/schedule/


Summer!
Here comes

School lets out the week before 
Memorial Day, so be on the lookout for

more kids around!  They are excited and
energetic, but not always aware of traffic

cues.  Be extra careful if you see kids
playing near streets, or out on bikes, and
remember to chat with your own kiddos

about street safety in town! 

And have a 
great summer!

Be Safe!
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